
Dear Colleagues, 

Innovation and Industrial Development Fund (IIDF-Armenia: 
http://www.iidf.am/index.htm) presents the Pilot Initiative of US-Armenia Innovation 
Corridor developed by the American Councils for International Education (American 
Councils: http://www.americancouncils.org/).  

IIDF proposes to consider funding and collaboration opportunities in Phase 1 of the conception - 
Study Tour.  

We appreciate you taking an interest in considering this request. Please don’t hesitate to contact 
the Executive Director of IIDF, Mrs. Anahit Simonyan (anahitsimonyan27@gmail.com), if you 
require any further information or have any questions concerning this conception and proposal. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

President of IIDF,  
Professor Gregori Vahanyan 
 
Phone: +37411 588176 
E-mail: gregor@concourt.am 
www.iidf.am  
 
 

 


